
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
27th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Cupcake Workshop for Year 5 & 6 
 
We will be holding a Christmas Cupcake Workshop on Wednesday 6th of December for up to 24 
pupils, allocation will be based on a first come first served basis.  The sessions will run from 3.15 
to 4.30.  
 
The children will decorate and take home 6 Christmas themed cupcakes and will be using knives 
and utensils under supervision.  The cupcakes will be pre-made by Mrs Christie. 
 
The cost will be £5.00 for the session and the children will be able to take home their lovely 
decorated cakes.   
 
To confirm and book your place please go to www.scopay.com and login in to your school 
account. Please contact the school office if don’t have this set up yet. 
 
Please confirm on www.scopay.com whether your child can walk home alone, if not they will be 
expected to be collected at 4.30 from the hall door.  Please book and pay by Friday 1st December 
so we can order the correct number or ingredients and resources. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs J Christie and Mrs Jones 
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